
Submitter: Richard Massey 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HJR201 

Increases in property taxes are not based on ability to pay. Many people on fixed 

incomes are struggling with inflation costs can't afford another tax. Property taxe 

increases are forcing some people to loose their homes.   Property taxes are a 

barrier to home affordably for many Oregonians. At a time when Oregon is struggling 

to house our citizens placing another home affordability barrier is not the answer. 


